
DACA Recipients Need Your Support 
 
In the midst of this global pandemic, DACA 
recipients shouldn’t have to worry about 
losing their protection from deportations. 
They shouldn’t have to worry about losing 
their jobs, their health care, or their families 
and our communities shouldn’t have to 
worry about losing these talented young 
people. 
 
Many DACA recipients, and even more 
undocumented immigrants, are among America’s essential workers who risking their lives on 
behalf of the health and safety of others. Nearly 30,000 DACA recipients are a vital part 
of  healthcare teams in cities and rural areas across this country. Upending their immigration 
status and creating fear of deportation right now would be unnecessarily cruel to them, and 
harmful to our communities.  
 
This virus has shown us that we really are just one human family. No matter where we come 
from or what we look like, we all need to come together and demand the testing, treatment, and 
protection we all need to get and stay well.  
 
Please call the White House (202-456-1111) and urge, that in the light of the COVID-19 
pandemic, President Trump instruct the U.S. Customs and Immigration Service (USCIS) to 
automatically extend DACA renewals that expire in 2020 and end any threat of deportation. 
 

https://click.everyaction.com/k/17179557/185288569/-1616375436?nvep=ew0KICAiVGVuYW50VXJpIjogIm5ncHZhbjovL3Zhbi9UU00vVFNNUlMvMS83MDkwNiIsDQogICJEaXN0cmlidXRpb25VbmlxdWVJZCI6ICIyOGYxMzZlMS1mODgwLWVhMTEtYTk0Yy0wMDE1NWQwM2IxZTgiLA0KICAiRW1haWxBZGRyZXNzIjogImFzY2hvbHpAbGN3ci5vcmciDQp9&hmac=ur72z6NKq-debGdfRYJUhtf6eWbda3dAkmdZe8zAS1I=&emci=a2cb2e06-0b80-ea11-a94c-00155d03b1e8&emdi=28f136e1-f880-ea11-a94c-00155d03b1e8&ceid=207216

